
Forbestown Lodge No.50  

14th August 2012 
 

 

We have a late start this month…. Stated meeting has come and gone.  We were 

a small group this August and thankful to have visitors from Chico lodge.  We 

missed those who have been ill and those who have been traveling! We hope to 

see you next stated meeting. 

 

 

Birthdays 

William Connelly 

Robert Mortensen 

Howard Ayers 

Kenneth Holley 

Hughey Mabry

 
3rd Degree Anniversaries 

Robert Barr 

John Davis Sr 

Jeffery Gross 

William Liebhauser 

Dennis Parker 

Raymond Penix 

Carl Thompson 

Feltus Young 

 

Upcoming events: A 2nd work party will be held Saturday August 18th to continue 

work on the Past Masters wall. There had been a previous work party held. The 



wall was scrubbed, sanded and painted. It’s looking good! Any questions, give 

Marvin a call. 

 

Septembers Stated Meeting: A Golden Veteran award 

ceremony shall be held for Bro. Mackintosh of Brownsville. 

 

 

 

July 8th services for Brother Donald Armstrong were held at 

the Strawberry Valley cemetery.  Services were conducted by 

Dan Norton P.M., Harlan Roy served as Chaplain. 

 

Brother Armstrong was affiliated with Forbestown Lodge No.50 

 

Two of our members were Fezzed on Saturday August 11th. 

Fred Morrison and John Davis have added their names to the 

Shrine Membership. Congratulations!  

 


